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This Thursday, Jan. 8th, at 6:30 pm, there is a Grafton Planning Commission Meeting at 
City Hall.

While not everyone has "over night stays", all of our business partners benefit from 
tourist spending more time in Grafton.

We are encouraging all business owners to attend this meeting as the outcome will affect 
business in all of Grafton.

Hope to see you there!
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